
 

Form: Reporting Requirements Revision: 0   Effective Date: 05/22/2017  Page 1 of 1 

 

Reporting Requirements 
 
Arrival: Wednesday, 16 August 2017 
 
All incoming Regimental students are to report to Maritime College at their assigned time (to be 
disseminated at a later date) Wednesday, 16 August 2017.  Upon arrival, you will be greeted by a 
member of the Regiment of Cadets who will direct you with the check -in process.  For those with 
outstanding issues, it will be imperative that you bring all documents regarding financial and medical 
issues with you to expedite and ensure a smooth and timely processing.  Following processing, 
candidates will start the Indoctrination program which will continue until Saturday 26 August, 2017. 
 
Once the Indoctrination program begins, you will not be permitted to have any visitors until Indoctrination 
Graduation, on Saturday, 26 August 2017. All personal matters should be attended to prior to arrival at 
the college. In cases of emergency, your parents or guardians may reach you through the Regimental 
Affairs Office at (718) 409-7352, (718) 409-7442, or through University Police at (718) 409-7311.  If for 
any reason during the Indoctrination period parents must be contacted, they will be called by a member of 
the Regimental staff. 
 
We do not encourage you to bring large amounts of cash with you.  All monetary arrangements should be 
made prior to your arrival. You may need some money for incidentals.  In addition, the Ship’s Store 
accepts major credit cards for all purchases except for cash advances, and an ATM is available on campus. 
Likewise, use of cell phones will not be permitted during Indoctrination and candidates are strongly 
encouraged to leave them home for the duration of the program. 
 
*** Prior to arrival for Indoctrination, if you have been injured or developed any medical condition that 
may prohibit your participation in Indoctrination (e.g., broken bones, serious sprains, etc.) please contact 
Health Services (PA Danielle Camenzuli) at (718) 409-5424 to discuss limitations.  Should you have any 
pre-existing medical conditions, please contact the PA prior to arrival to discuss documentation that may 
be required to clear you for participation in Indoctrination. 
 
 
 

INDOCTRINATION GRADUATION DAY 
 
Graduation: Saturday, 26 August 2017 
 
On Saturday 26 August 2017 at 10:00 am in Reinhart (football) field a swearing-in ceremony and Pass-in- 
Review by the incoming class will take place. Parents and family of all new Cadets are cordially invited 
to attend.  At this event the Cadets will demonstrate some of their accomplishments achieved over the 
previous 10 days and the teamwork developed.  They will also be sworn-in as Cadets at the State 
University of New York Maritime College. 
 
Following the swearing-in ceremony, all Cadets will be granted liberty as announced at graduation. 

 


